
NORTH SHORE DISTRICT ✪ LEANDER, TEXAS ✪ CAPITOL AREA COUNCIL

On our Honor...
Troop 233 is a small troop based out of Leander,
Texas that loves camping and having fun. But don’t be
fooled, we get things done! Whether you like having
fun or working hard, we are here to help you be the
best you can be, and have fun doing it! We are
sponsored by VFW Post 10427 in Leander.

Weekly Meetings are Mondays at 7:00pm 
at VFW Post 10427 Banquet Hall
8760 RR 2243 Leander, TX 78641

Troop 233 
VFW Post 10427
 Banquet Hall 
8760 RR 2243 
Leander, TX 

78641

A Scout is 
Trustworthy, 

Loyal, Helpful, 
Friendly, 

Courteous, 
Kind, 

Obedient, 
Cheerful, 

Thrifty, Brave, 
Clean, and 
Reverent

Notes

www.troop233leander.org • scoutmaster@troop233leander.org



Do Your Best...

Scouting

Camping

Dues

Troop 233 embraces the concept of a Scout lead Troop. Youth 
Leadership conducts all meetings, plans and manages monthly
camping trips, and assists with teaching skills and merit badges. 
Adult leadership assists and guides the scouts in making
decisions that are good for the Troop.

Since 3/4 of Scouting is “outing”, Troop 233 offers many opportunities
for camping, hiking, and other outdoor activities. We hold monthly 
weekend camping, as well as single day activities such as hikes or 
service projects. There are also opportunities for scouts to participate 
in the yearly Summer camp (6-7 days), and Winter camp (4-5 days).
For older scouts (14 +), we offer High Adventure camping trips.

Troop 233 aims to make its program affordable for all youth. Our
annual Christmas Tree recycling fundraiser allows us to keep our
fees at $100 plus current BSA registration fees. This covers all costs
associated with monthly weekend camping trips with the exception
of meals. Meals are planned, bought, and prepared by each scout
patrol. The troop fee covers one annual troop Class B T-shirt,
and all costs associated with badges and rank advancement. The
troop supplies tents, stoves, and other troop and patrol gear
required for camping. Summer and Winter camps are a separate fee.


